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Scented Products 
 

Fragrances and scented products, such as perfumes and cologne, body spray, hand/body lotions, hair spray and 

similar products may cause irritation and allergic reactions for individuals who are sensitive to these products.  

Students and staff who have these sensitivities react to other peoples’ fragrances or scented products causing 

health concerns such as rashes, headaches, chest tightness and trouble breathing.  Repeated exposure to these 

fragrances or scents may cause a worsening of symptoms. 
 

Bemidji Area Schools wants to maintain a safe learning and working environment for everyone in our schools.  

Therefore, all staff, students and visitors to our school are asked to refrain from the use of scented personal 

products.  Thank you for your assistance in helping us maintain a safe and welcoming environment for 

everyone in our school. 

Upcoming Events 
APRIL 17—28  MCA testing for grades 3—5 
APRIL 20  2nd grade visits hospital 
APRIL 26  Last day of 21st Century  Programming 
MAY 11  4th and 5th grade chorus concert at 1:30 
MAY 15 & 16  Fourth grade to Deep Portage 
MAY 17  Fourth and fifth grade track and field meet  
MAY 26  5th grade graduation at 9:00 a.m. 
MAY 29  No School 
JUNE 2   Last day of school 

Changes??? 
If you have moved, will be 
moving or have a change 
in phone number, please 

call 333-3290 or send the 
new information to the 
school office.  Thanks! 

ATTENDANCE UPDATE 
Third quarter attendance for J.W. Smith Elementary was 90.86%.  We want to congratulate 
the 72 students who had perfect attendance for the third quarter!  Congratulations to Mrs. 
Nohre’s  third grade class - they had best overall attendance for third quarter at 94.60%!   
ATTENDANCE = SUCCESS 


